
From: Gideon lord - Adem <happyfamilya123@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 22, 2021 3:53 PM 
To: Bumbalov, Stoyan (DES) <stoyan.bumbalov@des.wa.gov> 
Subject: About Natyral Gas 

 

External Email 

Dear sir,  
Please I suggest natural gas should be the basic source of energy. I humbly oppose the motion the ban 
of Natural gas because it is cheaper and clean.  
Electric heaters are very expensive for the average population both for residentialand commercial.  

Secondly the United States 🇺🇸 has Natural Gas in abundance for energy independence that is boosting 
the economy. Please do NOT BANNED NATURAL GAS.  
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Sincerely, 
Gideon Lord-Adem  
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